
FP 4: Use of One-Time Revenue 

 

The County will limit the use of one-time revenues to pay for ongoing expenditures of the government. 

 

By definition, one-time revenues cannot be relied on in future budget periods. Since the use of one-time 

revenues can have disruptive effects on services due to non-recurrence of these sources, the County will 

dedicate one-time revenues (e.g. infrequent sales of government assets, bond refunding savings, 

infrequent revenues from development, and grants) to be used on appropriate one-time expenditures, 

such as startup costs, stabilization, special projects, and capital purchases. 

 

Any use of revenue that adds to the ongoing expenditure base will be carefully reviewed and minimized 

(e.g. capital expenditures that significantly increase ongoing operating expenses without a sustainable 

and offsetting long-term revenue plan). 

  


